
  

Request for Letter of Professional Standing 
(LOPS) 

 

 

Date issued: December 2018 

Ref: VP05  

   

  Telephone: (02) 6207 0012 
ACT Veterinary Practitioners Board   Email: tccs.vetboard@act.gov.au  
GPO Box 158 
CANBERRA  ACT  2601 

 Website: 
www.cityservices.act.gov.au/pets-and-
wildlife/veterinary-practitioners-board 

Page 1 of 1 

 

General 
 
A request for LOPS can be made via this form or the Access Canberra Smart Form. 

 
Please contact the Board if you require a LOPS to be sent to more than one registration authority. The LOPS will be sent directly to the 

requested registration authority and you will receive a copy sent to the email address provided below.  
 

Fee 
 
Fees apply to registration and are outlined in the ‘Board Fee Schedule’ that is located on the Board website and updated annually.  

 

Registration details 
 
Name 

Title  Family name  

Given name (s)  Registration number  

 
Principal place of residence 
 

Street no and name  State or Territory  

Suburb  Country  

Postcode    

 
Contact 

Mobile #  Work #  

Email*  Home #  

 

Registration authority 
 

I request that the ACT Veterinary Practitioners Board send a Letter of Professional Standing (LOPS) directly to the veterinary 
registration authority below: 

 

 

 
Payment details 
 

Total fee to be paid: $ 

 

Following receipt of your Request for Letter of Professional Standing, you will be provided with a link to allow you to process 
your payment online.  Payment must be made in Australian currency and the correct amount must be specified.  Once your 

payment is received, your LOPS will be prepared and sent to the requested registration authority and you will receive a copy via 

email from tccs.vetboard@act.gov.au  
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